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* Install a light fixture above the house numbers.
* Use large, plain numbers —  not script or other hard-to 

read lettering.
* Stick with colors that contrast [black-on-white, for 

example].

REMEMBER, EVEN IF YOU LIVE IN A RURAL AREA, YOU MUST STILL IDENTIFY YOUR 
PROPERTY CLEARLY.

LOST POWER SAW

Will the person who recently reported to the Building Inspector that he had found 
a power saw please call him again? The owner has been located.

A NOTE OF THANKS

Dortha Hall is so moved by all the kindness shown her when Harry died recently that 
she wants the whole town to know about her gratitude. Naturally, we're famous for good 
zoning laws and good government, but most of all we seem to have become a community of 
people who form close and warm relationships, of people who look after each other, of 
people who sense when their neighbors and friends need help and then rally to be that 
help. Dortha is comforted by the support she's been given, as many others have been. 
She's reaching out through the Shore Line to offer the Town her thanks.

If Joan and Joel Cantor of 115 Willow Road showed you their resumes, you'd have 
to take an afternoon to read them both. Here are these two people, living right in our 
midst, lo, these last 18 months or so, and we hadn't discovered them until now. It's 
incredible!

They came to us from Mahopac, N. Y., where they had their own restaurant and 
served three meals a day to guests who fast became their friends as well as their custo­
mers. Joan, with a degree in Food Administration, has been active in a vast variety 
of things, including retailing, special education, substitute teaching, and catering, 
not to mention working in several capacities in her church as well as being on the 
architectural ccaiinittee in their town. Right now she's doing promotional work for 
Giorgio cosmetics at Belk.

Joel, currently a chef at the Ramada, is an experienced Italian, Hungarian, and 
Chinese cook, [although he, himself, is Polish and Russian!] and has taught cooking and 
how to shop for food. The Cantors are getting into some catering here, and this
premises to be their favorite thing so far, because it's something they can do that's
not full time, and they both want to be around for their ten year old skate boarder, 
Michael, who's loving life near the sea as much as they are.

Before moving here, the Cantors often visited Joan's aunt, Edna Morrissey, and 
Frank, too, of course. When it seemed time to move from the frigid, expensive, stress­
ful North, they just sort of knew that Pine Knoll Shores was their solution. Their
energy and exuberance is contagious, and, as we said, their resume's mean that they're 

a super addition to the community.

After living in thirty-four different homes in their Air Force years and in two 
different retirement areas, Peggy and Richard Hayes picked Pine Knoll Shores as the 
ideal place to stay put! Five months ago they moved into a lovely home at 131 Oakleaf
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